FRIDAY

It is September 20th, and it is Day 3
FROM THE OFFICE:

OPUS: Reminder that if you plan on getting your OPUS card on September
24th, you must bring a piece of ID such as a medicare card and $15 dollars
exact change. Please note they will not accept a student ID as a piece of
ID.

The BHS volunteer program is back this year. There are volunteer forms
on the bulletin board in the cycle one area and near the main office next
to C103. If you volunteer in your community or at BHS please record your
number of hours and return your form to the bulletin board or Ms Pat.
Don’t forget Ambassadors to fill out volunteer forms for all of the hours
that you did on August 27th and 28th and for those who help during Open
House, your time counts for volunteering as well.Your hours will be
tabulated and there will be prizes at the

end of the year.

There is also another volunteer opportunity: The Volunteer West Island
Challenge begins September 15th and runs until March 15th. If you would
like the chance to win 1 of 5 prizes of $500, please see the poster outside
the cycle one office or the bulletin board near the main office. Please click
the QR code to register and receive your volunteer booklet or see Ms Pat
In C103.

Guidance News: Ms Miller will be doing her Post-Secondary Class Visits for
grade 11s Oct 1st and 2nd. Very important for grads to be at school that
day! Grade 10 Class visits will happen after Jouvence. Also, Open House
season is almost upon us! Come pick up an Open House handout in
Guidance!

Music students:
Session #3 today at lunch for all new students in grade 9-10-11 be there for
12:20 in B-101

STUDENT LIFE:

TRIPS:

UPCOMING SPORTS/ TEAM INFORMATION:




Bantaom Boys Volleyball: The callback list has been posted. There will be
interviews starting Monday morning at 7:00 and practice ot 7:30. More cuts
could be made

Bantam Grade 7 Girls Volleyball: Practice Monday after school

Bantam Grade 8 Girls Volleyball: Practice Monday before school 7:40 - 8:45
in the F Gym

Cadet Girls Volleyball: Please return your signed permission slips ASAP to
either Ms Schneider, Ms M ). Our first gome is Monday, September 23rd
here in the F-Gym after school. No permission slip means no gamel!

CLUBS:
Anime/manga/comic book/fantasy Club: We will be meeting today at

junior lunch in C109.

After school/parascolaire Maqgic the Gathering: Anyone, both cycle 1and 2,

wishing to participate in after school/parascolaire Magic the Gathering
please sign up ASAP. It will be happening on Thursdays, after school, next
week.





